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Friends of Louisiana School for the Deaf,

Your support is needed!

The history of the Louisiana School for the Deaf (LSD) founded in 1852,
can be found in the Archives which are currently located on the LSD campus in
Baton Rouge. The LSD Archives consists of valuable, irreplaceable items (such as
issues of the Pelicans, many historical pictures, historical documents, and more).
Since 2019, the Archives have been moved three (3) times. Unfortunately, during
the moves and storage, some materials in the Archives were mishandled and
neglected.

Members of the Alumni Association have worked closely with LSD
Administration and have found a permanent place to house the Archives in a
room in the Career and Technical Education wing of the high school. Wanda
Miller, our LSDAA Archivist, and her committee have been working to organize
and display the historical materials.

Donations are desperately needed from you so that much-needed supplies
can be purchased to set up the Archives to preserve our history. Purchases such
as acid-free covers and materials to preserve old documents, pictures, and others
able to look around to see our school history.

Please consider donating to this worthy cause, so we can safely preserve
and display the proud history of the Louisiana School for the Deaf. ANY amount is
appreciated and helpful! Send check and money order to make payable to:

LSDAA Archives Fund

ATTN: Wanda Miller, Treasurer
929 Retreat St. East

Pineville, Louisiana 71360




